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2650 Briarcliffe Avenue 
Cincinnati, OH 45212 
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Asim Z. Haque, Chairman 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Chairman Haque: 

I am opposed to OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTV. 

I urge you to search for a different route for the proposed 30 inch pipeline in 
a less densely populated area. It is a huge pipeline capable of serving four 
times the needs of the entire state of Ohio. Its proposed route would affect 
and endanger an undue large amoimt of Ohioans. Its construction will have 
devestating effects on the environment and on a large number of people— 
not the least of which is the anxiety of living in a "blast zone". 

Again, I urge you to search for a different route in a less populated, rural 
area; vote against OPSB 16-0253-GA-BTV. 

Sincerely yours, 

Lily Ann De Mar 
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